
 

 

 

Support for HB0966 

Appropriations Committee 

 

 

 

Good afternoon Madame Chairwoman, Mr. Vice-Chairman, and esteemed members of the 

committee.  I am Delegate C.T. Wilson and it’s a privilege to be here to support House Bill 0966 

entitled Higher Education-College of Southern Maryland-Budget. 

 

 

 

This bill will alter the current budget of the College of Southern Maryland to reflect the new 

wave of online learning, reduce waste and eliminate redundancies in maintaining and running 

each individual campus, and will permit greater flexibility and efficiency within the operation of 

the College as a whole. 

 

 

Thank you for your time and I request a favorable report for this HB0966.   

 

 


